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ATTENTION OUTPATIENT HOSPITAL AND OUTPATIENT HOSPITAL CLINIC PROVIDERS:  

It was recently noted that hospital revenue code (HR) 636 was not a payable HR code in the 
Medicaid fee for service claims processing system for Take Charge Plus (TCP) recipients.  
Adjustments have been made to correct this issue.  HR 250 has been payable for TCP recipients 
since the program began.   

In addition to the system changes to add HR 636 as a payable outpatient hospital revenue code 
for TCP recipients, edits have been put into place to ensure payment of only the medications 
covered under the TCP program when billed with HR codes 250 and 636.  As a result, previously 
denied claims for TCP recipients containing HR 636 will be recycled for payment if a payable 
procedure code is present.  Claims containing HR 250 for TCP recipients that were previously paid 
without a payable procedure code will be voided.  Previously paid claims containing HR 250 and 
HR 636 will be adjusted if necessary. These actions will occur on the remittance advice of 
November 1, 2016 without any action required on behalf of the provider.    

Questions regarding this message should be directed to Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-
2783 or (225) 924-5040.   

Updates to Healthy Louisiana related systems and claims processing changes are plan specific and 
are the responsibility of each health plan.  For questions regarding Healthy Louisiana updates, 
please contact the appropriate health plan.  

 


